At a time when Oregon is seeing massive spikes in violent crime. So far in the first few months of 2021 we have more than Double
the amount of calls (170 last checked) on shootings in Portland. This is also after the PPD budget has been cut, gang enforcement
cut and no signs of improvement anywhere. This Bill does NOTHING to target criminal or getting illegal guns off the streets. This is

only targeted at the law abiding Citizen who this bill would then cripple in defending themselves. | vehemently oppose this bill in it's
entirety.



